Livermore High School Bulletin for Monday, October 2, 2023
School News 
FFA Pie Sales Livermore FFA will be selling pies through October 23rd. Pick up for the pies is October 29th. Please see an FFA member to get your pie order in!! The cost of the pies is $17.00  
FFA Chapter Meeting The FFA Chapter meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 4th at 6:00pm in the Student Union.  
Flag Football Support the Flag Football Team and eat at Melo's on Wednesday, October 4th. The flyer is required to participate. See Mr. Wade or Mr. Petersdorf for a flyer.  
Seniors Hey Seniors!! Jostens will be here on Wednesday, October 5th at lunch, outside of the Student Union. Please stop by if you have any questions regarding Caps & Gowns or to place your order. 
Career Center Seniors: do you need help with your 4-year college applications? Sign-up to attend an Application Help Workshop where you can work through your application with Career Center and Counseling staff. The first workshop is this Wednesday during lunch. Space is limited so you have to sign-up to attend. Check your school email, come to the Career Center, or see your counselor for more details.  
Seniors The Jostens representative will be in front of the Student Union on Thursday, October 5 during lunch for Cap/gown and graduation announcement orders. Please be sure to place your graduation order at this time or place your order online at Jostens.com no later than October 5.  
FFA Livermore FFA will be selling Creepy Little Friends Floral Arrangements for $28.95. Arrangements will be available for pick up on October 27th. Get your orders in early to ensure you get one!!  
Career Center Want to know more about Colorado State University or the University of Chicago? An admissions rep from Colorado is hosting a virtual visit at 4:00pm TOMORROW. The next day - Wednesday - The University of Chicago will host a virtual visit after school. A complete list of visiting colleges and virtual meeting join links are available on the Career Center website, and in messages to your school email.  
Senior Skit Practice Attention Seniors!! Homecoming Skit practices are on Mondays from 5:30-7:00pm, and Thursdays from 6:30-8:00pm in the dance room. See you there!  
Club News 
Neuro - Spec Club "Neuro - Spec" is a new club starting at LHS. This is a club for neuro-divergent students or students with special abilities to connect with others. If you feel like you have differences in learning, thinking, or social behavior, you are welcome to attend. If you are supportive of neuro-divergent students, you are also welcome to attend. Please come to room 308-B at lunch on THURSDAY October 5th for our first club, where we will be electing officers.  
The Red Cross Club Are you interested in saving lives? The Red Cross Club meets on Mondays at lunch in room S-4. We plan and facilitate blood drives here on campus. New members are always welcome.  
NHS The National Honor Society (or NHS) meets Wednesday October 4th at 8:30am in the LHS theater during the Cowboy Advisory Period. For questions about NHS, please see Mr. Cabasino in Room 410.  
Nature Club Join the Nature Club for International Walk & Roll to School Day on October 4th outside of the bike cage by the front office! 
The Book Club The Book Club meets Tuesday October 3rd at lunch in Room 410, Mr. Cabasino's room. We will discuss favorite authors and choose a new book for the month of October. New members are always welcome.  
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